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Notice of Continuation of Regular Meeting
Notice of Special Study Sessions

To the Board of Directors of South Suburban Park and Recreation District
and to anyone else to whom it may be of concern:

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
the District Board of Directors will continue a public meeting on
Wednesday, September 26, 2012
Board Rooms, Goodson Recreation Center,
6315 South University Boulevard
Continuation time: 7 pm
During such meeting, the Board plans to take formal action to approve the Holly Pool
renovation project costs and review and a product option to replace the Lone Tree Golf
Course Clubhouse roof. The Board may consider other items brought to them. The meeting
is open to the public. Further,

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a
the District Board of Directors will hold study sessions on
Wednesday and Thursday, October 10-11, 2012
Lower Conference Room, South Suburban Administration Office
6631 South University Boulevard
Start time on October 10: 1 pm
Start time on October 11: 8:30 am
During the study sessions, the Board will conduct a retreat to review portions of the
proposed 2013 Budget, including proposed operation budgets, employee compensation,
capital projects, and fees & charges. The Board may consider other study session items
brought to them. The study sessions are open to the public.

If you would like additional information relating to any of the Board’s sessions, please call
303/798-5131. Complete agendas are posted on the District’s website, www.sspr.org, on
the Fridays preceding the sessions.
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